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Cupar Newsletter 
February 2020  

  

 
 
                    Make sure you stop by and check out our new location at 111 Stanley Street! 
 

   

   
   

 
 

  

Night Deposit Box 
Payments made after hours can 

be dropped off at the deposit box 

to the left of office door.  Just 

make sure you close it hard to 

ensure the envelope drops in. 

 Pet Licenses 
Pet licenses are now due for the 

2020 Calendar year as per Bylaw 

12-2008.  Licensed pets, if they 

escape, are easier to return to 

their human if we know who they 

belong.   

 Family Day 
The Cupar Town Office will be 

closed on February 17, 2020 for 

Family Day.  We will reopen the 

following day for our regular 

hours. 

 Ground Hogs Day on Feb 2! 
 

Here’s hoping we have a warm season coming! 

Shadow or no shadow?  We will see….. 
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Report Suspicious Behavior 
If you see suspicious behavior please report it to the Southey 

RCMP to investigate.  They may just come and see if everything 

is okay but it is better to be safe than sorry.  We have had some 

unwanted behavior in town and we all need to be mindful and 

watch for each other.  Let’s stop anything before it happens 

instead of complaining when it does. 

Southey Detachment 306-726-5203 
911 for Emergencies 

Prairie Women on Snowmobiles 
The Prairie Women on Snowmobiles will be at the Cupar Skating 

Rink on February 5, 2020 from 11:30 to 1:30. 

Luncheon will be soup, sandwich and dessert for a cost of $13.95 

including coffee or tea. 

Come out a support these amazing ladies and show them how 

much you appreciate what they are doing. 

To participate in Mission 2020 or to make a donation, call 1-306-

594-7403 or visit www.prairiewomenonsnowmobiles.ca 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who decorated for the 2019 Christmas Season.  It is truly cheerful to drive around and 

see all the effort put into the twinkle lights.  The kids love them, the adults love them, heck…. Everyone loves 

them!  And we heard that this year was above all others! 

The winners were hard to choose this year! 

1st Prize of $30 gift certificate – Christopher Hill 2nd prize of $20 gift certificate – Will and Jenna Orman 

Honorary mention to so many!!!!! – Kevin and Sherry-Lynn Desfosses; Jim and Linda Adam; Shirley Roberts; 

Jeff and Deana Gebhart and Wilfred and Marjorie Paidel.   

We can’t wait to see what will be done next year!!!! 

http://www.prairiewomenonsnowmobiles.ca/
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The Cupar Library will be hosting a Tea and Bake Sale on February 8 

from 2-4 pm at the Library.  Stop on by and see what sweet treats you 

can buy! 

 

 

Snow on the roads  

When removing the snow from your driveway or sidewalk do not blow or 

shovel it onto the streets.  This can cause issues with blowing in or an 

accident with vehicles.  When removing your snow please keep it on your 

own property – be it your front yard or back yard – or remove it to a pre-

approved location – just not on the streets.  We try to keep the drainage 

runways clean when we grade and blow the streets and this can be 

difficult with added issues. 

When we grade, use the tractor or blow the snow from the streets please 

keep away from our equipment.  We do know the removal can cause 

some minor inconveniences when trying to find an alternate route but we 

are doing it so everyone can get around easier.  Please do not crowd the 

equipment or get angry with our maintenance as they are doing it as fast 

as they can to get out of your way.  When you see the flashing lights of 

the grader or tractor, think ahead and see if you can avoid the area while 

they work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming meetings: 

Health Board Meeting 

February 10 @ 1:00 pm 

Fire Meeting 

February 11 @ 7:30 pm 

Council meeting 

February 18 @ 7:00 pm 

The Town Office will be 
closed on February 17 for 
Family Day! 

Don’t forget about the free 
public skate and the rink 
every Sunday!! 

Forever in Motion exercise is 
every Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday 9am-10am in the 
Town Hall.  Everyone is 
Welcome!!! 
 

 

 

Around the Town… 
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July 1st celebrations! 
Please, if you would like to be a part of our July 1st celebrations and take advantage of fundraising opportunities 

for your group call the Town Office.  We are preparing a list of events and will provide free advertising for you 

and your group. We are still looking for individuals who are willing to help in planning the day. We would like to 

have a parade and are still looking for assistance in that planning. 

Contact us with any event you would like to host – it is never too early to plan!!!! 

 

Cupar Library 

Cupar Library is open Wednesday and Friday  

10:00-6:00. All visitors are appreciated and welcome to attend and participate in Cupar library activities.  

Storytime was held at the library, January 24th at 10:30. 13 children enjoyed stories and discussion about 

picnics. They made teddy bear hats, enjoyed teddy bear cookies, and had a picnic snack on a blanket on the 

floor. Next Storytime will be February 14th at 10:30 with Valentine theme.  

Cupar library will have the Valentines Tea and Bake sale on February 8th from 2:00- 4:00. There will be a door 

prize, a bake sale, and a penny trail. Proceeds will go toward the library computer rental. Donations welcome 

and appreciated.  

Lottery license # SR19-4087. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

At the doctor’s office, a 20-

something man was trying to 

make an appointment for a Mrs. 

Brown. Try as he might, he just 

could not remember her first 

name. Frustrated, he left. 

A few minutes later, I passed 

him outside the office on the 

phone; “Hey, Dad,” he said. 

“What’s Mom’s first name?” 
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Volunteering 
Many of our groups in town are looking for members and/or 

volunteers.  Volunteering is the one way we can all ensure all 

our small-town events and groups stay strong for our children 

to experience and enjoy.  Without volunteers many of these 

traditions just fade away to a mere memory and when they are 

gone it is really difficult to re-establish some of these groups or 

events.   

Please!  Get out there! Volunteer for something small or if you 

want more, get really involved so we do not lose our treasures 

of small-town life.   

If you are interested in joining a group and you are not sure 

what we have please stop by the office and we can provide 

you some ideas and groups that might interest you. 

Fun Facts 

1. German chocolate cake is named after an American 

baker by the name of Samuel German. 

2. Standing around burns calories.  On average, a 150-

pound person burns 114 calories per hour while standing 

doing nothing. 

3. Herring fish communicate by using flatulence. 

4. Researchers have found that flossing your teeth can 

help your memory.  Flossing prevents gum disease, 

which prevents stiff blood vessels, which cause memory 

issues. 

5. Although there is currently no drug proven to make 

someone tell the truth, some countries like Russia, 

Canada and India use truth serums. 

6. Tic Tacs got their name from the sound they make 

when they are tossed around in their container. 

 

Deep conversation 
starters…….. 

1. If you could ask for a 

miracle what would it be? 

2. What is the biggest risk you 

have ever taken? 

3. What do you do to get rid of 

stress? 

4. What three words best 

describe you? 

5. What is the most unselfish 

thing you have done? 

 

Town of Cupar 

Box 397 

111 Stanley Street 

Cupar, SK 

S0G0Y0 

306-723-4324 Phone 

306-723-4644 Fax 

www.townofcupar.com 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

If you would like to see your 

event posted in the newsletter 

or have a write up you would 

like to appear contact the 

Town Office. 

 

http://www.townofcupar.com/
mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
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APPLY NOW!!!! 

The Town of Cupar is actively accepting applications for their summer employment opportunities: 

Maintenance 

 We are looking for students (preferred but not limited) who are willing to work full time during 

the summer months assisting the maintenance crew with cutting grass, trimming trees, park 

maintenance, painting, cemetery maintenance, etc. 

Cupar Pool 

 We are looking for students (preferred but not limited) who would like to work at the pool for the 

summer.  We have positions for Lesson Instructors, Senior Life Guards, Junior Life Guards and 

Cashier. 

 Lifeguard/Instructor requirements: 

  Valid Bronze Medallion Certificate 

  Hold a current Red Cross or St. John’s Standard First Aid Certificate 

  Hold a current CPR C-level Certificate   

  Assets – NLS Certificate  

     Instructors Certificate 

 Cashier requirements:  

  Accurate with numbers and handling cash 

 

Applications should include a short resume of qualifications and a photocopy of any certificates or 

badges that are required. 

Reply to: 

  Wanda McLeod, Administrator    Email 

  Box 397   111 Stanley Street OR    townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

  Cupar, SK  S0G0Y0 

  

Please have applications in no later than March 13, 2020 @ 4:00 pm. 

   

 


